
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

      

 

Part of Range Rd 3174 Closure 

One half mile of Range Rd 3174. East of SE-17-46-17-W3 and north of the Fitzgerald 

Rd will be shut down due to road construction effective September 19, 2023.  The work 

is expected to be completed by September 22, 2023 (pending weather).  Notice will be 

sent out when road is re-opened. 

Please use an alternate route. 

 

 

Road Closed 


